From: AMO - Policy Update <communicate@amo.on.ca>

Sent: January 10, 2024 1:14 PM

To: Raynor, Christopher < Christopher.Raynor@york.ca>

Subject: AMO Policy Update - Social and Economic Prosperity Review



POLICY UPDATE

Policy Update – Social and Economic Prosperity Review

Yesterday, <u>AMO presented</u> to the Standing Committee on Finance and Economic Affairs outlining our recommendations for the provincial 2024 budget. AMO highlighted how the current provincial-municipal fiscal arrangements are undermining the social and economic prosperity of Ontario. We are asking the provincial government to sit down with municipalities and work together on a social and economic prosperity review: a joint review of revenues, costs and financial risks and a detailed analysis of Ontario's infrastructure investment and service delivery needs.

We need your help.

Municipal councils are encouraged to support AMO's ongoing advocacy efforts by:

- Highlighting the challenges municipalities are facing and the need for this review during delegations at the upcoming ROMA conference in January, meetings with local MPPs, and your communities, using key messages included in <u>AMO's pre-</u> budget backgrounder
- Passing a <u>council resolution</u> at your next meeting, calling on the province to commit to this review in its upcoming provincial budget
- Sharing your support with local media channels using our <u>news release</u> template
- Meeting with or writing to local MPPs (<u>sample wording</u>) in advance of provincial budget

*Disclaimer: The Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) is unable to provide any warranty regarding the accuracy or completeness of third-party submissions. Distribution of these items does not imply an endorsement of the views, information or services mentioned.